

The Try-It Race, previously scheduled for this weekend (01/21/2023) has been postponed. In an effort to provide ski conditions that are safe and enjoyable, we have worked with the DEC to provide an alternate date.

The new date for the Try-It Race is Saturday, 01/28/2023.

We look forward to seeing you!
Paula Yerdon - Ski Director